[image: image1.wmf]                                             Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School
Parent/Carer Survey
Pupil Year Group: Whole School (November 15) Returns 160/357 (46%)
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	1. My child is happy at this school
	156
98%
	4
	
	

	2. My child feels safe at this school
	158
99%
	1
	
	1

	3. My child makes good progress at this school
	157
98%
	
	
	3

	4. My child is well looked after at this school
	159
99%
	
	
	1

	5. My child is taught well at this school
	159
99%
	
	
	1

	6. My child receives appropriate homework for their age
	152
95%
	3
	
	5

	7. This school makes sure its pupils are well behaved
	154
96%
	2
	1
	3

	8. This school deals effectively with bullying
	118
74%
	12
	
	30

	9. This school is well led and managed
	157
98%
	
	
	3

	10. This school responds well to any concerns I raise
	153
96%
	3
	
	4

	11. I receive valuable information from the school about my child’s progress
	152
95%
	4
	
	4

	12. Would you recommend this school to another parent?
	YES

159/160 – 99.3%

	NO

0 
(NOT SURE = 1)


Summary:
This year there were comparable returns to the last few years at 46% (2014 – 43% 2013 – 47%) 
This is an overwhelmingly positive view of our school. It would be good to have more parental views represented and to feel more secure that the opinions were shared by the majority of parents. Please feel free to make suggestions about how we could increase the feedback.

The area that appears to be significant is dealing with bullying:
12 parents disagreed that the school deals effectively with bullying and this is something we take very seriously. All staff know the procedures to take. If  parents have any concerns, please contact the school immediately so that we can work in partnership with you to take action.
30 parents said ‘don’t know’ in response to the bullying question. This could be positive as some wrote in the comments that they had no experience and therefore, were unable to judge. However, we feel that parents need to have more information about what to do if the situation arises.
8th – 12th February will be Anti Bullying/E Safety Week and we will be working with the children about their strategies and offering parents and families some further information and support. Further details will be sent out to you and advertised on the newsletter.
